
 

This distinctive 8-ounce jar of  
kosher honey arrives in time for the 

   Rosh Hashanah holiday, decorated  
    with a festive label, and includes a  
      personalized card reading  

      “L’Shana Tova—Wishing you a  
       Healthy and Happy New Year”.  

      This card also lets the recipients  
      know that a donation has been  
    made in their honor to 

Congregation Kol Tikvah’s Sisterhood 
 

Your cost is $12.00 per jar which includes shipping and 

handling within the United States.  We will gladly mail 
orders outside the United States for an additional fee.  

 
To order honey go to 

www.honeyfromtheheart.org/ckt  
and follow the step-by-step instructions.  
 

Order by July 11th, 2018 to avoid a $5.00 per 

jar shipping fee. 

Francine Nieporent at 

fnieporent@gmail.com 

or Judith Fiestal at 

jbfiestal@aol.com 

 

Send the Sweetest  
Rosh Hashanah  
Greetings 

What better 

way to wish 
family, friends 

and business 
associates a 

“Sweet and 
Healthy New 

Year” than 
sending 

honey? 

For more information, please 
contact: 

Congregation Kol Tikvah’s  

Sisterhood 

HONEY  
FUNDRAISER 
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